
 

 

Date:  Thursday 28th August 2025 

Contact: Paul Bridgewater 
Department of Information and Public    

Relations 
      

Telephone: 1-284-468-2747 
 

Email:  pbridgewater@gov.vg 
 

Card Machine Services at the DMV Disruption Notice 

The public is notified that the Department of Motor Vehicles will not be issuing 

Driver's Licences today Thursday, August 28 as they are currently experiencing 

technical issues with the machine. Full services will resume on Monday, September 1. 

Any inconvenience caused is regretted. 
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